
 

 
2025 Sno*Drift Rally 

 
Date: 8 February 2025 Time: 13:45EST 
Subject: STEWARDS COMMUNICATION No. 1 

From: The Stewards # of pages: 1 
To: All Sno*Drift Competitors Attachments: 0 

 
The Stewards received a Protest from Car 965 Cyr/Ray regarding the response by the Clerk of 
the Course to their Inquiry which challenged the recce penalty that they were assessed in Clerk 
of the Course Communication #6 dated 6 February 2025 at 19:00. 
 
The Protest being in compliance with GCR 9.2 was accepted by the Stewards (submitted in 
writing signed by the competitor, within the required time frame and with the stipulated 
protest fee). 
 
An online Protest Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday 21 February at 19:00EST. 
 
The result of this Protest will have no effect on the scores for this rally, irrespective of its 
disposition, because it is only about non-time recce penalties. 
 
 
 
 ___________________________ 
 Mark A. Williams, Senior Steward 
 


